
FRI 20th APRIL NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents 

FOND FAREWELL 

At the end of a busy, successful, happy and far more normal year, we bid a very fond farewell to all our Leavers. We 

wish them, and their families, every success and happiness in the future, and hope that they have fond memories of 

their time at Rydes Hill.  

NEW BEGINNINGS 

This week we were pleased to announce the Positions of Responsibility for our new Form One girls in September. 

These are: 

 
 

SMALL INDEPENDENT SCHOOL OF THE YEAR  

We are very pleased to announce that we have been shortlisted for the Small Independent School of the Year in the 

Independent School Awards. The finalists will be announced on 7th September. We are up against some stiff 

competition, so being shortlisted is a great achievement. Thank you to everyone who works so hard to make our 

School such a success. 

NURSERY PLACES 

It has been wonderful to see our Nursery thrive this year, especially in their two new classes. Interest in our Nursery 

has boomed and we are now almost full for the next academic. We prioritize places for siblings of children in Main 

School, or for those who wish to move from the Nursery to the Main School. If you have a younger child who you 

would like to attend our Nursery, or know of someone who is looking, please can you advise Ms O’Neill of your 

interest as soon as possible. We are already taking bookings for September 2023 and beyond! 

REMINDER  

All Year Round Nursery closes from Friday 18th August to Tuesday 6th September inclusive. We look forward to 

welcoming Main School and Nursery children back on Wednesday 7th September 2022. 

Mrs Norville 

 

Head Girl Mahika 

Deputies Alicia & Flossy 

Sports Captain Aurelia 

Deputy Sports Captains Lucinda & Maria 

House Captains Soraya (Campion) 
Mary (Peter) 
Ching Yee (Patricia) 
Ellie (Gerald) 

Science & Eco Alice & Natalie 

Drama Josie 

Music Sophia 

Computing Chae Yoon & Vera 

Chaplaincy Tanya 
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6th July Mia Z 

7th July Isabel C 

7th July Oliver H 

9th July Sienna S 

11th July George O 

15th July Alina W-C 

20th July Alana B 

23rd July Annabelle S 

23rd July Sophie S 

25th July William R 

9th August Shayna A 

10th August Khadija H 

11th August Tolu I 

13th August Mary K 

14th August Ching Yee C 

14th August Liana H-W 

19th August Evie B 

24th August Emily B 

25th August Alicia H 

4th September Moses L 

Summer Birthdays 
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Nursery Prize Giving 
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Upper Transition’s End of Term Water Fight! 
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Form One’s Water Fight 
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Pre—Prep Prize Giving 
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